
 

  

January 31, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends of Our Lady of Fatima Parish School; 
 
Our Lady of Fatima Parish School has served the community since 1965.  This year we are celebrating our 49th year of 
providing excellence in education and faith formation for children from transitional kindergarten through eighth grade. 
 
Our fundraising efforts are essential to our ability to continue to provide the highest quality-learning environment for our 
students.  The annual dinner-auction, to be held this year on Saturday, March 22nd, is a cornerstone of this fundraising 
effort. 
 
On behalf of Our Lady of Fatima Parish School and its Parents’ Association, we extend an invitation to you to join other 
businesses participating in this event. One hundred (100%) of the proceeds from this event directly supplements the 
operating budget of the school and enhances our academic programs.  
 
We invite you to participate in any of several ways: 

 Contribute new merchandise, cash, or gift certificates for products or services from you or your business. 

 Underwrite an aspect of the fundraiser (like printing invitations, providing table decorations, etc.) 

 Purchase advertising space in the souvenir program. 
 

We would be honored to have you join our OLF family as a contributing business partner. 
 
Enclosed is an auction donation form for your convenience. This form provides a clear means of documenting your donation. 
Keep a copy of this form as your tax receipt. 
 
Thank you for your support of Our Lady of Fatima Parish School and our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Claudine Schulte     Kris Windes    Joanne Williams 
2013-2014 Chairperson   2013-2014 Co-Chairperson  Principal, OLF School 
peyton_places@yahoo.com  or   kwindes@olfschool.net    jwilliams@olfschool.net  
cschulte@express.com   949.492.7320    949.492.7320 
949.388.9599 or 949.370.5713 

 

Thank you for your gift to Our Lady of Fatima Parish School’s 2013-14 Annual Auction and Dinner. OLF is a 501(c)3 

organization.  Tax I.D. #95-2644425.  Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
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